
 

 
 

Stem Cell Donation Campaign-Aardra (06/08/2015) 

 

The NSS unit of Sacred Heart College (Autonomous), Thevara organized the Aardra Stem 

cell donation campaign on 6th August 2015. The campaign was organized to spread 

awareness among the young people and motivate the youngsters to register as a donor. 

The campaign elaborated the procedures of stem cell donation as once the donors have 

given their consent, the sample was taken and sent to the laboratory for further 

procedures and finally the result was uploaded in their association portal. This provided 

possible matches for patients or needy people with hematological disorders. Students 

from various departments and clubs participated in the campaign. Majority of students 

were highly inspired and motivated by the real-life videos played on the occasion. The 

campaign was a highly successful one as a good number of students came forward 

voluntarily and had given their names for donation. The programme came to an end at 

4.30 p.m. in the evening. 
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